
Planning Panel 260314 
Item 7 

 
STREET NAMING AND NUMBERING 
NEW HOUSING DEVELOPMENT – MAGELLAN PARK PHASE 3 & RHODIA 
EXECUTIVE, ALONG HIGH ROAD/ WILSON PIT ROAD, WHITEHAVEN 
 
 
Lead Officer:  Tim Capper, Democratic Services Manager 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Recommendation: That the street nameS Wilson Howe, Blake Close, 
Clarendon Drive, Dallam Way and Capella Drive be 
adopted for the housing development and all the relevant 
bodies be notified. 

 
 
Resources Implications:  Cost of providing street nameplates if the request is 

approved. 
 
 
1.0 Supporting Information 
 
1.1. The sites are developments located along Wilson Pit Road/ High Road, 

Whitehaven. The developers wish to have new street names adopted for these 
developments. 

 
1.2. The developer has suggested the names Wilson Howe, Blake Close, Clarendon 

Drive, Dallam Way and Capella Drive for the roads within the developments. These 
names were taken from an historic list of shipping working out of Whitehaven. 

 
 

1.3. The developer has also suggested some reserve road names in case any of the 
previously mentioned are unacceptable. These road names are Bryer Close and 
Clementson Way. They also come from the same shipping list as previously 
mentioned. 

 
 
 
 
 
CONTACT OFFICER:  Michelle Pennock, Administration Support Officer 
 
BACKGROUND PAPERS: Street Naming file  

To ask members to decide on the street name for the proposed new housing 
development on the sites of Rhodia Executive & Magellan Park Phase 3 








